
 

 

 

We have 4 CPE opportunities during the next quarter. SD AGA and SD Bureau 

of Finance and Management have partnered to offer these webinars. We will be 

having social time at 12:30 before each event. If you attend both the social 

event and webinar, you will be entered into a drawing for a chance to win a $25 

gift card as an appreciation for joining us. The winner will be announced after 

each webinar ends. 
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Amanda Jandt is the South Dakota AGA Chapter President. Amanda has been on the 

AGA board for 3 years. Amanda was born and raised in Pierre, SD. In May 2021, she graduated 

from the University of South Dakota in Vermillion with a bachelor’s degree in business 

administration with an emphasis in accounting. After graduation, she started her career with the 

Bureau of Finance & Management for the State of South Dakota. 

 In her free time, she enjoys spending time with her family, friends, and her 2 nieces, 

McKenzie (5 years old) and McKenna (less than 1 month old). She enjoys camping, campfires, 

knitting dishcloths, crocheting potholders, embroidering Christmas stockings, and working on a 

500-1,000-piece puzzle. 

 Her favorite part of serving on the AGA board is putting together the webinars and 

social events. Every program year, the board tries to pick the best webinars to attend. She enjoys 

hearing the webinar topics and ideas for potential speakers at the SD AGA PDC. This year we 

are trying to increase the social hour events at each webinar and give a chance to meet other 

chapter members.  

 

 

https://www.agacgfm.org/Chapters/South-Dakota-Chapter/OurChapter.aspx

